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The road is still far, continuing - Part of Tanay - 

 

Hello. 

I'm Nikka, a local staff member in the Philippines. 

From June 18 to June 20, 2019, I and Mr. Minowa, chairman, visited Tanay, the Province of Rizal, in support of the 

opening of a food manufacturing and sales store in the Philippines. It was a two-hour drive from Manila to the store. 

On the first day, it was too busy with sorting materials procured in Japan, purchasing locally procured materials, 

washing dishes and equipment, and cooking instructions on the menu. There are three types of menu: Ramen, Karaage 

(deep-fried chicken), and Tebasaki (chicken wings). The taste is Japanese style. 

On the second day, we arranged store signboard and confirmed how to cook the menu. 

On the third day, the last day. We discussed the interior of the store, the arrangement of tables and chairs, and the 

price of the menu. 

There was a lot to prepare for the opening of the store in August. 

 

        

Inside the store ... Can we really tidy up?                Materials procured in Japan. 

 

Tidy up completed, take a break! Commemorative photo with everyone in front of the store. 


